ST JOHN'S SUNSHINE PRE-SCHOOL

PARENTAL PARTNERSHIP POLICY

All of us at St. John's Sunshine Pre School strongly believe that you as parents are the first educators your child has, and also that you as their parents have a big impact on the way they grow and develop because you are their first role models. We all feel strongly that we should have close relationships with you as parents and work with you in order for your child to receive the best start to their education.

St. John's Pre School's aim is to have a strong parental partnership to ensure that all the children attending the Pre School develop to their highest ability.

- Ensure all new parents are aware of the policies and procedures of the setting.
- Encourage the parents to be part of the Pre School whether this be part of the committee or assisting in fund raising for the Pre School.
- Arrange meetings to discuss with parents their child's progress and any concerns they may have regarding their child.
- Ensure that all parents are able to access Tapestry and that they are able to comment and add observations of their own to their child's journal.
- Ensure that all parents feel that their comments whether good or bad are listened to and dealt with promptly, with a comments and complaints box and pens and paper in the waiting area for parents.
- Ensure that all parents are given the same degree of respect as you would expect to receive.
- Ensure that all parents are invited to meetings, fundraising events and any other events.